



January 13, 2020

Britepaths Christina Garris 3959 Pender Dr #200 Fairfax, VA 22030

Dear Britepaths,

Every holiday season there are families within our school who experience some type of hardship that makes it very difficult for them to have a happy and enjoyable time. We are extremely thankful to be a part of a community that willingly assist some of the needy families with the Woodley Hills community.

On behalf of the families and staff of Woodley Hills Elementary School, I would like to personally thank you for your kind and generous donation of gifts and grocery cards. Your contributions allowed for several children and their families to have a joyous holiday season. The parents were so thankful to be able to provide their children with gifts and a special holiday meal.

Thank you again for being such a positive presence in the community and remembering the students of Woodley Hills. The children had a memorable holiday season because of your act of kindness.

Sincerely,

Thorn D. Aldredge

Principal

SD/tp

For income tax purposes I also confirm that no goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution.